

Welcome Home Ministries – Africa

June 2023

To Love, Care, and Pray Destitute Babies Back to Health; or into Jesus Loving Arms



There is a lot of love and joy among the children.



The kids know when a child comes in neglected.



The kids love to play creatively with all the toys.



There is some form of Creative time every day.



Let's dance!!! Often large groups will dance.



Spin the tops with Mummy Irene is a favorite time.

Dear Welcome Home Friends and Family,

From the last weeks of March has been a very intense rainy season. The children and the staff have really enjoyed the days where they can be outside to play. They do a good job with them all when they have to be inside but it's not near the fun of outside.

We have noticed a much deeper peace and joy in the children. We thank you all for your prayers for the ministry. We really appreciate the prayer support as it really does make a difference. When children come in from rough abandonment situations they usually stay angry for a long time. The staff has really grown well in their work as the caregivers. Their lives have been touched by the Lord and that love has been passed onto all the children. They all know "Jesus loves me".

Our Medical Clinic and Social Workers are dealing with a lot of children who are struggling with their health. Many are in different stages of malnutrition. Some are so badly off they are admitted to Children's Hospital. Others we are able to boost their nutrition with eggs from our chicken farm and vegetables from our garden. Please pray we get to them before they become severely ill. Now with the rain Malaria is going to be a problem. Pray the parents will bring the children in for care early as it makes a difference to how ill the child becomes, and even if they will live.

We are working to complete the last of the work needed with three families to finish their adoption processes. Would you please pray for favor for them and for things to go smoothly with both the Ugandan and American governments. After these adoptions are completed we will do no more International adoptions, only Ugandan.

Bell Avenue where our orphanage is located is a muddy mess. Please pray they finish the work soon.

Thank you for partnering with us, especially for the children who need us to advocate for them.

Blessings from Mandy, and Your Welcome Home Family.



The children are now part of a big loving family.



Copying in a family is normal. Here it's more kids.



No we are not supposed to have sticks!!



There is always play activity on mats in Preemy.



Big Baby snack time with a drink of yogurt.

SMALL OR SICK 13 Doreen, Emmanuel M, Ethan, Faith, Favor, Fred, Joan, Joseph, Josephine, Leah, Mona, Peace, Vivian. BABIES 17 Agnes, Alice, Asina, Brandon, Elijah, Hellen, Henry, Jasmine, Jasper, Jayson, Jeremiah, Jovan, Kasim, Phiona, Sarah, Sharif, Sharifa Triplets: Jasmine, Jasper and Jayson | TODDLERS 38 Alibert (Returned for a season), Arnold, Benedict, Brandon, Brighton, Daphine, Deborah, Dison, Elukamu, Emmanuel M, Emmanuel O, Esther, Irene, Isaac, Ivan, James, Jesse, John, Joseph, Joshua, Lydia, Maria, Mercy, Moses M, Moses O, Noreen, Patience, Peter, Precious, Rachael, Rebecca B, Rebecca W, Ruth, Ryan, Samuel L, Samuel, Shamira, Victoria. New (Bold), MOVED(Underlined)

Welcome Home Ministries -Africa, PO Box 9771, BREA, CA, 92822 Director Mandy Sydo (714) 282-7050 email: LMSydo@gmail.com
Our African address: PO Box 1043, Jinja, Uganda. Visit our babies on line: www.welcomehomeafrica.com Printing Donated by CLF (CLFBrea.org)
FUNDS * Over 95% of Donations are sent to Uganda (Our US overheads are less than 5%) - No Westerners are paid from your gifts